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Council Policy H-1: Review of Proposed Changes to Pier and Float Extensions Beyond the Pierhead
Line
At the May 2022 meeting, the Harbor Commission formed a subcommittee to review Council Policy H-1 (H-1)
which addresses the pier and float extensions beyond the pierhead line. The Committee requests the Harbor
Commission’s review of the proposed draft changes to H-1 so that staff may return later with a final proposed
document for review and approval.

Recommendation:

1) Determine this action is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to
Sections 15060(c)(2) and 15060(c)(3) of the CEQA Guidelines because this action will not result in a physical
change to the environment, directly or indirectly; and

2) Receive and file.
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